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I am concerned about the effects that this extension would have
on the light coming in to the 4 windows | have along this [IMIlllll=!! of which are within the depth of the
planned extension - these being the kitchen, diner, utility room and downstairs WC. In the former two roocms |
presently get daylight and sunlight all day, especially from the east in the mornings, and some green outlook,
both of which | would loose if these plans go ahead as currently outlined. The only natural light | getin the
latter two rooms is from these windows. There appears to be a solid wall in the planned side extension, so no
way of gaining any 'borrowed' light. | feel the architects plans should show the relative position and size of my
windows (3 of them being over 5 ft wide and 3 ft high with clear glazing) plus an estimate of the effects on my
right to light.

| am also concerned with the apparently extensive alterations at ground level,eg removal of the original outer
wall, with regard to the major underpinnings and possible deep pile foundations that this may require, and the
effect of these on the foundations of my house and the main drainage and sewers that run down this alleyway,
just over a metre away. | would like reassurance that any such structural design is to be approved by the
council's structural engineer prior to any approval being given.
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see my previous comments - system closed down before I'd finished completion of my details and requests
belwo
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